Department for Work and Pensions (DWP) Central Freedom of Information Team

freedom-of-information-request@dwp.gsi.gov.uk

Our reference: IR279 (FOI2206/IR265)

Date: 2 June 2017

Dear Mr Findlay,

Thank you for your Freedom of Information review request received on 1 June 2017. You have asked us to look again at our response to you in FOI2206 and the subsequent review IR265.

DWP response:

The Department has nothing further to add to the responses made to you on 23 May and 1 June 2017.

Details regarding your right to complain are at the foot of this letter.

Yours sincerely,

DWP Central Fol Team

Your right to complain under the Freedom of Information Act

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner's Office for a decision. Generally the Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted our own complaints procedure. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF www.ico.org.uk/Global/contact_us or telephone 0303 123 1113 or 01625 545745